
Calumet Grove Social Club 
January 2015 Board Mtg. Minutes 

 
Attending: 
 
Tama Allen  
 Marge Ross 
Rosalind Gantz 
Jan Weingard 
Jan Ennes 
Nancy Burbank 
 

Treasurer’s Report: 
Current Balance:  $2428.18 

 

Holiday Dinner Dance: 
 
 Income:  $2460.00 (Tickets) 
            100.00 (50/50) 
 

Total Income:  $2560.00 
 
 

Expenses:      $1973.45 (Dinner) 
                 600.00 (Band) 
 
Total Expenses:  $2573.45 
 

Loss:  $13.45    

 

We all agreed that the Holiday Dinner Dance was a success.  We were elated that we lost only $13.45!  

We decided that future drawings/lotto tickets will be handled differently to avoid any confusion at all as 

to the legitimacy of our drawings!    Tama will draft a survey and send it out to the 400 email addresses 

she has to gain some insight how we can get more support from our Villagers. This survey is to find out 

why our Villagers are not coming to this event.  Is the cost of going to Savannah Center too much?  Do 

our Villagers not wish to dress up for this event?  Do they not enjoy going to Savannah Center for 

whatever reason?  Once we get some feedback from our residents, we will discuss options instead of 

going back to Savannah Center for this event.    Maybe our residents would enjoy a catered event at 

Chatham Rec. Center.    

 

 



 

2015 ACTIVITIES 

February 12- Thursday --- BINGO  ---- Mulberry Rec. Cntr.   

 JoAnne has agreed to be our caller again this year.  We need more runners, and more volunteers 

for this event.  We will make an announcement asking for prizes/ donations for a drawing.  We also we 

have a 50/50.  Tickets will go on sale next week!  This will be an event for everyone to bring some 

desserts to share.   

April 30- Thursday ----HORSE RACES ----Mulberry Rec. Cntr. 

We will be doing more planning for this event.  Discussions included making sashes for each horse and 

jockey, naming each horse after streets or areas within Calumet Grove, complications of setting up the 

floor squares, setting up tables to involve everyone, an Emcee, and the betting booths.  This event will 

be a tapas and BYOB.   

 

September 29-Tuesday-----NIGHT GOLF 

We discussed the success of last year’s night golf.  We probably will repeat the event, minus the 

costumes that we wore last year on Halloween Eve.  This event is at Saddlebrook.   

October----LADIES’ DAY LUNCHEON 

Date, and venue TBD by Marge Ross and Jan Ennes.   

 

Nov. 4- Wednesday--- POT LUCK DINNER/ GAME NIGHT---Mulberry Rec. Cntr. 

We discussed  last year’s Movie Night.  We agreed that it was fun; but it could have been more fun!  We 

thought the man who ran event was a tad slow here and there, and some people were bored.    Jan 

Ennes suggested we try the card game 3/13.  We will discuss more at a later date.   

 

December 11- Friday------HOLIDAY DINNER/DANCE 

We have the Savannah Center reserved, however we may not use it.  We will thoroughly discuss the 

Villager’s opinions on the survey going out.  Based upon that feedback we will either continue with our 

parties at Savannah, or perhaps go to Mulberry or Chatham Rec. Centers.   


